
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: Project CAPE (Caring about Patients Electronically) 

Date: April 2nd, 2024 

Subject: Blue Cards Discontinued Throughout PRH 

 

1. Effective April 8, 2024, blue cards will no longer be available.   

 

2. Label printing has now been standardized across all applications.  Clinical areas 

are now able to print labels as required, either a sheet of 21 or singles.  

 

 

Single label example     Sheet label example 

   

 

  

 

  

3. Staff will be responsible for printing labels on the units for all patients. Refer to 

Standard Work Process for Printing Patient Labels (Sheet and Single).  

 

Thank you,  

 

 


